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LETTER TO THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR GENERAL FOR ADMINISTRATION
FROM THE RESIDENT REPRESENTATIVE OF IRAQ

14 April 1989

Dear Mr. Dircks,

Following our conversation yesterday, may I, on behalf of the Government of the Republic of Iraq,
request the Agency to submit to this Embassy as early as possible the statement which is usually
prepared by the Secretariat on the recent routine inspection of the Iraqi nuclear facilities.

__________

LETTER FROM THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR GENERAL FOR ADMINISTRATION
TO THE RESIDENT REPRESENTATIVE OF IRAQ

28 April 1989

Dear Ambassador,

Thank you for your letter of 14 April 1989, in which you request the early submission of the
statement of the conclusions of the Agency's recent inspection of Iraq's nuclear facilities.

The Department of Safeguards sent you, on 21 April 1989, a detailed statement of
these conclusions.  In this statement, based upon the data collected between June 1988
and March 1989, the conclusion was reached that all material under safeguards has been
accounted for.


